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Rules Committee,

I support electing the president by national popular vote. The Electoral College dropped the
ball last year and has proven itself to be incapable of carrying out its most important function -
keeping an unfit candidate out of the White House.

larry starke 
starkelster@gmail.com 
17750 SW RICHARD CT 
BEAVERTON, Oregon 97007
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